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Shed the Meds 12/17, 10-1PM

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 10™ at 8PM at the DO.

MORNING DROP-OFF
Students should not be dropped off before 8:30 unless he/she has an AM commitment,

LIBRARY NEWS
If an overdue notice was received and you feel the material has been returned, please see Mrs. DiCioccio to clear the
record. Thank you!

SELECT CHORUS
Time Change: Select chorus on Fridays will end at 4PM. Pick up at the back circle.

CHANGE OF TRANSPORTATION
If you wish to change your child’s transportation, you must call the office first and then follow up with a fax or an e-
mail.

AFTERNOON PICK-UP
If your child is being picked up after school by someone other than yourself, please make sure that person knows your
child’s teacher name and also the letter of the bus he/she usually takes. Thank you!

IMPORTANT TESTING INFORMATION
Please be advised that we have received information with the following New York State Assessment dates: Grade 3-8
English Language Arts — Tuesday and Wednesday, April 17 & 18; Grades 3-8 Mathematics ~ Monday and Tuesday, April
23 & 24; Grade 4 Science Written Monday, June 4.




FROM THE NURSE

Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and
recess until a doctor’s clearance is submitted.

FOOD IN SCHOOL
If you are sending food to school for a celebration, please let your child’s classroom teacher know in advance so that
classmates are able to communicate this with their families. On the day food is delivered to school, ingredients provided
by the family sending in the food will need to be posted when the food is served. Thank you for your understanding as
we have students with allergies.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Information for Students Entering Kindergarten in September 2012
Attention Parents: To be eligible for kindergarten in September 2012, your child must be 5 years of age on or before
December 1, 2012. Your child is NOT AUTOMATICALLY enrolled as a kindergartner. Even if you currently have
children attending Cold Spring Harbor Schools, you must still register your incoming kindergarten child.
Timeline: As soon as possible, please contact the district registrar, Gloria Albert, to ensure that your child’s name
appears on the district census. (631) 367-5910 In January, you will receive a letter from the Superintendent of Schools,
Dr. J. Wilansky, explaining the procedure and listing the documents required for registration. Once you receive the letter,
please call Gloria Albert to make an appointment to register your child. You MUST have an appointment to register
your child for kindergarten! Registration dates: February 6-10, 2012. In March 2012, a welcome letter
containing important information about Kindergarten Screening and Orientation will be mailed to you from Goosehill
Primary School.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit our website, [hsptg.org

GoodSearch, GoodShop, Value Drugs, Box Tops and The Pink Link
*THANK YOU to our 31 Supporters using GoodSearch & GoodShop to search the internet and shop!! Please
become a supporter! Use us to buy last minute Holiday Gifts and search the web! The proceeds all go
towards LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. *Please remember to shop at Value Drugs and
send in those Box Tops for Education! We earn donations from these sources as well. These are easy ways to
give at no extra cost to you! *The Pink Link* will donate 20% of your purchases when you shop there Friday,
December 16th - Sunday, December 18th.

The Food Pantry
We continue to collect healthy after-school snacks and drinks for the Tri-Community and Youth Agency which
serves the youth and their families in the communities of Huntington, South Huntington, and Cold Spring
Harbor. Our bins are located outside the nurse's office. Thank you for your continued support. Thank you to
Mary Noel Zygurzynski for her time, effort and dedication to this endeavor.

Picture Re-Take Day
Thank you very much to Alex Maiorino and Erica Giarraputo for all of their time, efforts, organization, and
planning towards both Picture Day and Picture Re-Take Day. Their time and work is very much appreciated
and the results of acquiring a precious picture memory of our children’s Lloyd Harbor School years are worth
all of their efforts! Thank you Alex and Erica!

Holiday Cookie Bake

Thank you very much to Denise Kiely for all her time and work towards the Holiday Cookie Bake for the
teachers and staff. Thank you Denise for organizing, planning and packaging! We thank you for all of your
time given towards the Bake. There will be many thank you’s coming to all of the Bakers and Volunteers that
contributed to this event. Your time, energy and support is very much appreciated!




My Favorite Things Auditions and Rehearsals
Monday, December 19
3:15- 5:00 Acting Auditions for the following:

Caroline Atkinson, Ted Bentley, Nicole Bouse, Hamilton Carlin, Cricket Cope, Kira
Corcoran, Fian DiZazzo, Michael Droesch, Shannon Fay, Giovanna Ferrandino, Samantha
Fitzsimmons, Olivia Genovese, Alexa Greco, Brent Greenberg, Zak Hodgson, Julia Howell,
Aidan Khanamirian, Morgan Muto, Samantha Paris, Sophia Pavlakis, Katherine Polatchek,
Christopher Porzelt, Avery Pusey, Emily RossMatthew Strunk, Alyssa Terraciano, Shaya Tousi,
Erin Wallace, Emily Weld, Michael Wicks, Olivia Williams, Kevin Winkoff, Caleigh Nardella,
Amanda Amadeo, Lorenzo Schellack, Claire Futter
Tuesday, December 20

Casts will be posted in classrooms at 3:00 p.m.
Wednesday, December 21
3:15-4:30 Cast A Speaking parts only in the Little Theater
3:15-4:00 Cast A Nuns in Gym
Thursday, December 22
3:15-430 Cast B Speaking parts only in the Little Theater
Friday, December 23
No Rehearsal
If you are in All County or Select Chorus, please report to play auditions or

rehearsals following your session with Miss Steph.

Remember to bring script and pencil to rehearsal. Also be sure to give “transportation
change” slip to your teacher for the day you rehearse. Finally, remember “Three Strikes
You’re Out” policy concerning behavior.

Attendance will be taken at every rehearsal. Excused absences are allowed for foreign
language classes, religion classes, illness and special chorus. Any student who exceeds 2
unexcused absences will have to withdraw from the production.

Parents please pick up children promptly at rehearsal hall.

Rehearsal schedules may be found weekly in the Friday Notes and on the Cold Spring
Harbor Website.

Reminder...Participation fee is $35, made out to LHSPTG Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts
Club...Please send to main office in envelope labeled with student’s name
and class.
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Choreography by Anthony Jones

Karen Lynch, Artistic Director

‘information on our pilisrams, please visit our Web sites




n The Pink Link
o B 310 New York Avenue

A o Huntington, New York

.1_ 631 271 3333

{ t Please Join Us for a Shopping
7 D Extravaganza

¥ At

The Pink Link
" December 15%-18th

The Pink Link will donate 20% oft all full
price purchases to The Lloyd Harbor School
Parent Teacher Group

The Pink Link carries the entire line that Lilly Pulitzer has
to offer: women’s and girl’s clothing, shoes, and
accessories. We have men’s ties, swimwear and polo’s. We
also have the Lilly stationery line which includes phone
covers, agendas, reusable lunch bags and more. In addition
to the clothing and accessories, we carry Lilly Pulitzer
furniture! Besides Lilly Pulitzer, we have lots of
accessories from other companies. The store has bows,
jewelry, handbags, evening bags, scarves and more. We can
eoutfit you from head to toe!

We hope you will stop by and help support
The Lloyd Harbor School!

We are in the courtyard across from The Book Revue.
Free parking on New York Avenue a %; block past the store on the left hand
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